
 

 

Notice to FASS PH System Users 

 

The FASS-PH system was updated on Friday March 19, 2021.  In this 

release, the following issues were corrected:  

 

• The Pension Schedule will no longer be mandatory for audited 

submissions 

 

• Issues with the agreed upon audit procedures (AUP) experienced 

by some users  

 

• Issues with the FASS score weighted value calculations  

 

We thank you for your patience as we work to ensure the FASS-PH 

system works as intended 


